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CONSULTATION ON DRAFT MODIFICATION REPORT P6

At its meeting on April 5 2001, the BSC Panel agreed that Modification Proposal
P6, 'REMOVAL OF OBLIGATION TO PUBLISH PRICE DATA IN FT' should proceed to the
Report Phase, as described in section F2.7 of the BSC.

Accordingly, you are invited to provide representations on the Draft
Modification Report in respect of this proposal. A copy of the Draft
Modification Report and any related documentation can be downloaded from:

http://www.elexon.co.uk/ta/modifications/mods_docs.html

The Panel will review the draft report and the comments received on it as a
result of this consultation at its meeting on 3 May 2001. In light of those
representations, the Panel will then confirm or amend its provisional
recommendations as set out in the draft report, before submitting a final
version of the document to the Authority for decision.

Please send your comments by 5pm on Wednesday 25 April 2001 to the following e-
mail address:

modifications@elexon.co.uk

Please entitle your e-mail 'P6 Report Comments'

Thank you.


